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King Street Odor Control Project Update - September 16, 2008 
 
 
Night work begins Thursday, Sept. 18; foul air line installation along South 
King Street begins the week of Sept. 22. 
 
King County's contractor finished stabilizing the foundation of the odor control 
facility today and will begin working along the northern border of South King 
Street to install the foul air duct connecting the county's sewer pipe to the odor 
control facility.   
 
Crews will make 
preparations 
along the pipe 
corridor through 
the parking spots 
between King 
Street Center and 
South King Street 
after 6 p.m. on 
Wednesday, 
September 18.   
 
The foul air duct 
installation is 
scheduled to 
begin the week of 
Monday, 
September 22 
and be completed in early October.  Work along South King Street will occur 
weekdays from 6 p.m. - 6 a.m. and in the construction zone south of King Street 
Station from 7 a.m. - 5 p.m.   
 
What to expect 
 
• Crews and construction equipment working along the northern border of 

South King Street east of Second Avenue South at night. 

• King County's contractor will maintain access to King Street Center and King 
Street Station at all times.   

• Carpool parking spots between King Street Center and South King Street will 
remain available from 6 a.m. - 6 p.m.   
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• The sidewalk south of King Street Center between King Street Station and 
Second Avenue South will remain open at all times.  Construction fencing will 
line the sidewalk between King Street Center and South King Street during 
work hours.   

• Westbound traffic east of Second Avenue will continue using the northern 
lane of South King Street.  Traffic control personnel will be on site during work 
hours to ease congestion around the work area. 

• There is a possibility of brief delays entering and exiting King Street Center 
and King Street Station on the few nights when crews are working directly in 
front of the primary access ways to each building. 

 
King County is committed to being a good neighbor during construction.  The 
project team will continue to work with community members to minimize 
disruptions to the daily lives of those living and working near the construction 
zone.   
 
For more information please contact the project information line: 206-205-9305 or 
visit the project web page: http://dnr.metrokc.gov/wtd/projects/OdorControl/KingSt. 
 
Please share this update with anyone you believe will be interested in learning 
more about the project. Thank you for your patience and accommodation during 
construction. 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
 
A Seattle Public Utilities project may disrupt water service to King Street Center, 
Qwest Field and King Street Station from 11:00 p.m. on Thursday, September 18 
until 4:00 a.m. on Friday, September 19.  For more information please contact 
Seattle Public Utilities Customer Service at (206) 684-3000. 
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